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Hello Parents, 

It is time for Parent/Teacher Conferences. Conferences will be held this year on Wednesday, 

Nov. 2nd and Thursday, Nov. 3rd. A reminder there is no school on Friday, Nov. 4th. As an 

elementary parent, you may go into the online scheduler using the following 

link, https://www.myconferencetime.com/edgerton/. This link will also be posted on our website 

until November 1st. 

Please remember that signing up for times is on a first come first serve basis. The longer you 

wait the fewer times will be available. If parents are no longer together and both want to attend 

the conference, please coordinate that with each other and only sign up for one conference time. 

To keep things moving and on schedule, conference times will last 20 minutes. Please be 

respectful of that time. If more time is needed, please visit with your child’s teacher to set that 

up. 

In an effort to make your parent/teacher conference time more effective and worthwhile, we are 

providing no cost child care in the Den for your children. There is no need to sign up, just bring 

them down to the Den and let the volunteers know that you are there and share any 

pertinent information they would need while watching your child. 

Thank you to everyone for making your child’s education a priority. If you have any troubles 

scheduling please call the school, 507-442-7881, and ask to speak with Theresa or you may 

contact your teacher for other conference needs. 

Thank you. 

Keith Buckridge 

Elementary Principal/Superintendent 
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